
                                                                                          

 

 
 

Dudley Borough Healthcare Forum 
Public Meeting 

 
Thursday 5th November 2020 

4:30pm until 6:00pm 
Virtual Meeting (via Microsoft Teams) 

 

 

Planning for the Future 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Did you know there is a brand new NHS organisation in Dudley? Dudley Integrated 
Health and Care (DIHC) NHS Trust was authorised on 1st April and we bring together 

a range of health and care services across Dudley in one single organisation. We 
have primary care, delivered by 43 practices in Dudley at our heart.  

 
Our work with our GPs and other partners locally will focus on care that is needed by 

our different communities, recognising that not one size fits all. Over time we will 
reduce health inequalities and improve healthy life expectancy – helping people to live 

longer and healthier lives.  
 

Join our friendly executive team to find out more about our journey, our plans for the 
future and to hear about the difference we can make together. We will be using 

Microsoft Teams due to the ongoing restrictions and Government guidelines. Please 
book your place with Jess so that we can share the link with you. 

 

 
 

 

 

Booking is essential! 
 

To book your place or find out more 
please contact Jessica Colley at             

Email: jessica.colley@nhs.net 
 

Website: dihc.nhs.uk 
 

If you have a communication need and would like to 
attend one of our events please let us know in 

advance and we will do our best to ensure this is 
met 

 

Keep updated by visiting DIHC Social Media:  
 

    IHC Dudley            

   Dudley IHC 


